
I am in support of this bill. The Oregon Forest Resources Institute has been a mouthpiece for industry and does not reflect current 
science. Outdoor education should not have to go through OFRI, and the organization needs to be transparent with how it uses its 
funds.

Oregon's forests are a treasure that has been abused and misused by this organization for years. It's time to listen to scientists and 
provide the best forest management based on empiric evidence.

Thank you for your consideration.


